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)
)
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         Case No. ER-2010-0036 
         Tariff No. Nos. YE-2010-0054 
                            and YE-2010-0055 

 
ERRATUM TO THE STAFF REPORT REVENUE REQUIREMENT COST OF SERVICE 
  

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and, for its 

Erratum to the Staff Report Revenue Requirement Cost of Service, states: 

1. On page 1 at lines 11-12 in the Executive Summary section of the Staff Report 

Revenue Requirement Cost of Service as filed December 18, 2009, the Staff states, “The Staff’s 

recommended revenue requirement for AmerenUE is $190,395,678 to $200,000,000 based on a 

return on equity (ROE) range of 9.00% to 9.70%.”  The recommended revenue requirement 

range of “$190,395,678 to $200,000,000” stated there is wrong.  The correct Staff recommended 

revenue requirement for AmerenUE based on a return on equity (ROE) range of 9.00% to 9.70% 

is a range of $218,207,027 to $250,800,449, as correctly shown on line 12 of filed Staff 

Accounting Schedule 1 (low, midpoint and high rate of return, respectively) as follows:  

“12 Gross Revenue Requirement $218,207,027; $234,503,738; $250,800,449.”  The correct 

amounts for the Staff’s revenue requirement range are also shown in the direct testimony of Staff 

witness Stephen M. Rackers at page 10, lines 11 through 14: “This Accounting Schedule shows 

that the Staff’s recommended revenue requirement for AmerenUE in this proceeding ranges from 

approximately $218,207,027 to $250,800,449, based upon a recommended rate of return (ROR) 

range of 7.39% to 7.72%.”  Therefore, on line 12 in the Executive Summary section of the Staff 

Report Revenue Requirement Cost of Service the dollar range of “$190,395,678 to 

$200,000,000” is incorrect and should be replaced with the dollar range “$218,207,027 to 

$250,800,449.” 
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2. Therefore, the Staff’s erratum to the Staff’s Revenue Requirement Cost of Service 

Report follows: 

Page No. Line No. Correction 

1 12 “Change $190,395,678 to $200,000,000” to 
“$218,207,027 to $250,800,449.” 

 

3.   The Staff apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this error. 

WHEREFORE the Staff corrects the Staff Report Revenue Requirement Cost of Service 

filed December 18, 2009, as set forth above. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
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